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                                                                                                                Wednesday, June 12th 2019 
                        

PSSA Netball Knockout Competition                              
 Dear Parents/Caregivers,                                                                                                                                                        
 
Well done to the Netball Team who has advanced to the next round of the PSSA knockout 
competition. Our next game will be against Pambula Public School. This will take place on Thursday, 
June 20th at Merimbula Public School on the school’s court. The game will start at 11:45am and finish 
at approximately 12:45pm.   
 
Players will be provided with their uniform prior to the game. Players must ensure they have 
appropriate footwear and pack sunscreen, a hat and drink bottle. 
 
Please return permission notes to Miss Patterson by Monday, June 17th.   
 
 
Regards, 
Caitlin Patterson 
Netball Co-ordinator 
 

 
PSSA Netball Knockout Competition Permission Note 

Please return permission note to Miss Patterson by Monday, June 17th 2019. 
 

I give permission for my child _______________________________ of class _________ to participate 
in the PSSA Netball Knockout Game against Pambula Public School at Merimbula Public School on 
Thursday, June 20th at 11:45am.  
 

� Special needs of my child, which you should be aware of are: 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Name:   ______________________   Signed: ___________________________   Date: _______________ 

 


